
NOTICE OF MEETING 
CANCELLATION 

THE JANUARY 8, 2025, MEETING OF THE 
SMALL CRAFT HARBOR COMMISSION  
HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO THE 
WIND AND FIRE CONDITIONS IN THE 

LOS ANGELES AREA.   


	THE JUNE 12, 2024, MEETING OF THE
	SMALL CRAFT HARBOR COMMISSION
	HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO LACK OF NEW BUSINESS.



